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TEeCHNOLOGY RePOrT

For the October 2017 School Board Meeting

The QISD Technology director responded to 32 calls for assistance since
the last board meeting. We have installed 8 chromebook carts at the Jr.
High campus, which have allowed the teachers to use chromebooks for
Google Classroom and other class activities. The school year has gotten
off to a smooth start with respect to technology. | will be attending the fall
state technology directors meeting next week. On the agenda for that
meeting will be a discussion of the upcoming changes with Google Drive
and Classroom software and we will be discussing ways to improve
communication among the state technology directors.



